
William J. Miller Engineers, Inc.        July 18, 2024

Addendum No. 1
Taos Soil and Water Conservation District

Rio Pueblo Restoration Project
 

This addendum is issued to reflect the following changes to the contract documents dated 

June 7, 2024.  This Addendum is effective July 18, 2024. It shall be the responsibility of 

all bidders to adhere to any changes or revisions to the Rio Pueblo Restoration Project as 

identified in this Addendum No. 1.  This documentation shall become a part of the 

Contract Documents.

1. Invitation to Bid: Bids may be submitted electronically via email to 

tduncan@tswcd.org. Electronically submitted bid packages must be submitted 

as a single PDF attachment. It is the bidder’s responsibility to ensure 

electronically submitted bids are received by the Taos Soil and Water 

Conservation District (TSWCD). Bids are due by 4:30 pm July 19, 2024. 
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